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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 4/

The Alabama Department of Transportation intends to maintain a public
database of contractors who have furnished the documents necessary to
be awarded a contract or to be authorized to subcontract work with the
department pursuant to recent guidance concerning implementation of the
amended Alabama Immigration Law, Beason-Hammon Alabama Taxpayer
and Citizen Protection Act.

The Memorandum of Understanding concerning the E-Verify program with
the United States Department of Homeland Security is required to be on-
file with the Alabama Department of Transportation prior to award of a
contract or authorization to subcontract, respectively.

It is no longer a requirement for the Affidavit for Business
Entity/Employer/Contractor (OE-EV) and the Affidavit for Subcontractor
(OE-EVSUB) to be submitted to the department.

The department encourages all business entities that intend to enter into a
contract or subcontract with the Alabama Department of Transportation
for the construction or maintenance of transportation facilities to
download the complete E-Verify Memorandum of Understanding and
furnish it to the Alabama Department of Transportation at the following
address:

Alabama Department of Transportation
c/o Mr. Bryan Nichols
1409 Coliseum Boulevard, Room E-108
Montgomery, Alabama 36110



